Monday, September 30, 2024
Arapahoe-Holbrook Public Schools

610 Walnut St

Arapahoe, NE 68922
Arapahoe-Holbrook Public School Board:

Please accept this letter as formal notice of my retirement from my Custodian position at
Arapahoe-Holbrook Public Schools effective March 31, 2025.

| am grateful for my time here and will remember all of my colleagues and our

achievements fondly. Please let me know how | may be of assistance in helping with the
transition of duties.

Best Regards,

Cheryl A. Chambers



